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Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

Thursday 13th February: Valentine’s 
Disco 

Friday 14th February: SCHOOL 
CLOSES 

Monday 24th February: SCHOOL 
OPENS 

Monday 24th February: Young Voices 
Tuesday 4th March: Parents’ evenings 

for Treetops & Class Two 
Wednesday 5th March: Parents’ 
evenings for Classes 1,2 and 3 

Thursday 6th March: Parents’ evenings 
for Treetops and Class One 

(Booking slots on the website will be 
available by the end of this week.) 

Thursday 6th March: World Book Day 
(dress up as a book character – other 

details to follow) 
Wednesday 26th March & Thursday 27th 

March: Burwardsley trip 
Friday 4th April: SCHOOL CLOSES 

Wednesday 23rd April: SCHOOL OPENS 
 
 
 

 
I hope that you have all read our Ofsted report which we 
are pleased to say recognised the great progress that has 
been made since the previous inspection.  The inspectors 
acknowledged the difficulties of achieving so much in a 
small school in such a short space of time. They noted the 
close team work, which has resulted in the changes and 
achievement in all areas. 
 
Thank you for your support during that time and we also 
owe a big thank you to the children. Their behaviour was 
exemplary and a credit to the school. The inspectors felt 
very welcome, appreciating the family atmosphere of the 
school, and made many positive comments about the 
standard of the curriculum and the care taken of the 
children. There were many wonderful comments from 
parents posted on Parent View and the inspection team 
particularly noted these in their feedback. 
 
The area of improving attendance was raised in the 
report and this is something that, in conjunction with the 
Governing Body, I will be discussing and addressing in the 
coming weeks. 
  
                                                                  Paul Hudson      
                                                                           Head teacher 
 
 
 
 
                                                

PARENTPAY:  
We politely request that you check  
your accounts are paid up to date, 
as we are approaching the end of 
the financial year and will be 
looking at our budget at the 
forthcoming Governors’ Finance 
meeting.  

Head teacher: Paul Hudson      B.Ed  NPQH 

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 
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Tarporley Road 

Duddon 

Tarporley 

Cheshire 

CW6 0EL 

Tel:  01829 781366 

bursar@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk   

admin@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk   

 

 

‘Be the best you can be.’ 

Duddon St. Peter’s CE Primary School  

 
  

 

VALENTINE’S DISCO 
Thursday 13th February 

Treetops & Class One: 5.00 – 
5.45pm 

Classes Two & Three: 6.00 – 
7.00pm 

(Year Two children can stay for the 
older one if parents wish) 
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